Steven SeEe

From: susan rohwer <susanrohwer@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 3:14 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee; Senate Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support - H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Susan Rohwer and | am a resident of Providence, RI. | am writing to express my strong
support of H-5515,

I am in support of H-5515 because we should be making voting more accessible in any way we can
as a state. Specifically, same-day registration works, four of the six states in New England have
same-day voter registration. Further, eligible voters should not be penalized for missing arbitrary
deadlines - which is exactly what Rhode Island’s current deadline of 30 days before Election Day
is.

The resolution is the first step towards increased voting accessibility in Rhode Island. It is vital that
the General Assembly acts now in order to pave the way for necessary improvements and
modernization.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Susan Rohwer
Providence, RI

Susan A. Rohwer
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